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May 5, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the Covid shutdown in the spring of 2020, we want to help any students and families who have
experienced any hardship due to missed time with in-person learning. We have put together a plan
that will allow families to take advantage of learning opportunities in the summer.

At each elementary school, we’ll have one teacher provide in-person instruction for grades K-3, and
one teacher in grades 4-6. The summer school program will run for 5 weeks, from June 1st through
June 30th - 3 hours of in-person tutoring per week. Once your student enrolls, times and dates will be
established based on availability of the teachers and students involved.

In addition, we’ll keep our iReady curriculum open all summer for our students to practice ELA and
Math as needed. We'll also be partnering with our Sugarcreek library with their summer reading
program. Check in with the library to see the cool rewards provided for participating.

All students who attend receive a free workbook to guide their studies through this June learning
session.

We will be sending out letters to families in the coming days. If you have any questions or concerns,
please feel free to contact Mr. Fisher or Mrs. Parisi in your home school. We are looking forward to this
opportunity for our students. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Yours in Education,

Curtis Fisher Mollie Parisi

Principal, Principal,

Miller Ave. Elementary Baltic Elementary
Dundee Elementary Ragersville Elementary



